peg kazda

1 firmly oppose the azpdes permit # AZ0026387 for the january mine hermosa project. the extreme
lowering of groundwater would wreak havoc on the the hundreds of springs that nourish the land
and animals in the region and beyond. the depletion of the squandered groundwater is in itself tragic
enough...furthering the damage to the environment, the release of millions of gallons into both alum
and harshaw creek would forever destroy the land and springs that thrive in this area. please please
please do the right thing! this is a tragedy in the making for this entire area which has nurtured so
many for so long. destroying wild places and the natural order of things is profoundly sad and
terribly wrong. you know this!



